
 

 

 

Golden Wind ZazenKai 
1 message 

 
Martin Hara <mhara@mhxdesign.com> Mon, Oct 27, 2014 at 7:02 PM 
To: "Zensho Martin Hara (zensho.martin.hara@gmail.com)" <zensho.martin.hara@gmail.com> 

Dear Dharma Friend, 

Thank you for making the Golden Wind Zazen-kai at Reflections Center a beautiful experience. 

Everything worked out as intended. A video copy of Eido Roshi’s Teisho on the website very soon. I will 

keep you posted when this happens. 

Meanwhile attached is the group photo for your momento as a thank you for your participation.  

Please note that the next Zazen-kai dates have been updated toSunday November 23
rd

 and Sunday 

December 7
th

. Please make note of these dates. The confirmed announcements will be released shortly. 

Until we meet again, please be well and stay in touch. 

Gassho, 

Zensho 

Zensho Martin Hara 

zensho.martin.hara@gmail.com 

www.rinzaizensangha.org 
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